
 
 
 
 

 
 

15 December 2017 
No 14 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
Dear Parents 
 
It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas!  We even had snow on Monday and, if the snow returns, please do check 
your email and listen to Eagle Radio for updates on school closures. 
 
What a treat “Whoops-a-Daisy Angel” was this week; the children performed beautifully.  Thank you to everyone for 
your help with costumes, and to all staff for making it such a memorable occasion for everyone.  Order forms have 
gone out in book bags, so that you can place a DVD order, and don’t forget to look out for our photo in The 
Farnham Herald. 
 
Fox Class visited Guildford Cathedral on Tuesday and saw the beautiful angels created by local church schools.  
The angels will be on display until 8 January. You can also see photos of the angel Yr 1 created on the Gallery 
page of the website. 
 
A reminder that children may come to school in their own clothes for their class Christmas party on Wednesday, 
and our Christingle Service will be held in the church at 9am on Thursday.  Please bring your children directly to 
the church rooms from 8.30am.  They will then need collecting, and bringing to school at the end of the Service.  
Please note it is your responsibility to ensure your child is brought back to school.  Some of the children will be 
carrying candles during the Christingle Service, so please make sure hair is tied back out of the way.  
 
Term ends at 2pm on Thursday, and we are back in school on Friday, 5 January.  Please note that  
Thursday, 4 January is an INSET Day and school is closed. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, and do take a look at the website to see what your children have been doing in class this 
week.  Only ten more sleeps to go! 
 
Lisa Hart 
Chair of Governors 
 
 
Dates Box: 
 

Tues, 19 Dec pm Secret Santa  

Wed, 20 Dec Christmas “Fun Day” – including Christmas lunch and class parties – children 
may come to school in home clothes 

Thurs, 21 Dec 9.00am 
 
2.00pm 

Christingle Service 
 
School closes for Christmas break 

Thurs, 4 Jan 18 INSET Day – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Fri, 5 Jan 18 8.30am First day of Spring Term 

Wed, 24 Jan 18 7.45pm Parents’ Forum 

 
************** 

 
News items for this week: 
 
The PTA would like everyone to be aware that:  
 

The Christmas Fair and raffle last week took over £1,600, but this is excluding contributions for 

the silent auction which closed today, Friday, and will be totalled up next week.  A huge thank you 

to you all for your support and generosity! 
 
 

…/… 
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Applications for Yr R and/or Yr 3 places for September 2018 – following on from the email sent out earlier this 
week, please don’t forget that you need to have submitted your application for places for next September by 
15 January.  As the email from Surrey Admissions reminded you: 
 

We encourage online applications, however parents can also request a paper application form or seek 
impartial help in completing an application via the Surrey Schools & Childcare Service 
 (0300 200 1004). Full information is available on Surrey's website at 
www.surreycc.gov.uk/primaryadmissions.    
 
Applications received after the closing date without good reason will be treated as late and will not 
be considered until all on-time applications have been processed. This may jeopardise the chance of a 
parent being offered one of their preferred schools for their child. 

 
Yoga classes – please see the flyer opposite which we have 
been asked to forward to everyone. 
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